
 The Campbell Family                     
        to Scotland 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,                                December 2021 - January 2022

	 Right at the end of 2021, we celebrated 10 years of Katy being cancer free! It is 
such a blessing to think back on all of the Lord’s great mercy and love. I’m so thankful 
for her and for the light she is here in Scotland. 


	 Around mid January all four of us caught a horrible case of covid. The boys were 
sick for about 5 days but Katy and I could barely get out of bed for about 10 days. It 
was really bad. I know a lot of you were praying for us during that time and we greatly 
appreciate it. The boys are better and back to normal, but Katy and I still feel pretty 
weak and tired. Praise the Lord our energy is slowly getting better, and we're thankful 
to be back at it.

	 

	 Our first Sunday back to church after covid, we were out street preaching before 
service. A young man named John walked by and listened for a little while to the street 
preaching from brother Christopher. John then walked by the table where a couple of 
our guys gave him a gospel tract and a Bible, and then invited him to come up to our 
church service. As we were wrapping up to head up for service, I started to talk with 
John on the street about his salvation. As so many do, John gave me a vague 
testimony of knowing about Jesus but he said he had never accepted the Lord as his 
Saviour. He joined us up in our meeting room for the church service and before the 
service started I sat down with him and was able to lead him to the Lord. 


	 Just recently, Katy wrote a gospel tract and used her testimony of cancer to talk 
about the peace of God and how to be saved. One of the new Christians in our church 
named Maria is Portuguese. She read Katy’s tract and asked if she could translate it. 
She wanted to take it back to Portugal to use as a way to witness to her lost Roman 
Catholic family and friends. This past week Maria flew back to Portugal and used the 
tract to witness to Tatiana, the woman who raised her. After Tatiana read the tract, 
Maria took her through the Roman’s road and led her to the Lord! What a priceless 
blessing.


	 Please keep Maria in your prayers. She will be back in Portugal for about a 
month and she will be around a lot of lost family and friends. She could really use 
prayers for protection and for the Lord to move some wicked people out of her life.


Lord bless,

The Campbell Family


